Subject: Thank you, Wayne and Melissa!
Posted by Duke on Wed, 09 May 2007 15:31:25 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Wayne and Melissa, | could not have enjoyed the show more! Thank you so much. Richard Gray
and | are already looking forward to next year. | must apologize to all the other exhibitors for not
getting around and being sociable. | tried four times to "make the rounds", but | move slowly and
each time got called back to my room after only hitting one or two rooms. So | guess | could have
enjoyed it more - next time I'll come up with a better plan so | can meet more people.Thanks also
to the North Texas audio club for their support and enthusiasm. Hopefully the presence of DIY
rooms will continue to grow.Again, thanks from me and Lori and Richard as well as my friends
from New Orleans - Robert, Jim, and Mike - for creating and bringing to life such a wonderful
event. All the work and promotion that went into it - nobody got paid for, so participation in the
show was as accessible as possible. What a relief from CES! If | ever do a show, | plan to follow
Wayne and Melissa's model.Duke
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